
Calendar 
Saturday 

JOAD 
Will resume in the fall 

 

LEAGUES 

Tuesday 3D  

Thursday 3D 

Will resume in the fall 
 
 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

 

Summer Slam 
June 2, 2018 

at  
Curt Gowdy 
State Park 

10 am to 2 pm. 
 

Carp Shoot 
June 9 
7:30 am 

Rock Lake 
 
 

Next Board 

Meeting 

June 11, 2018 
7:00 pm 

 

  May 2018 

 

 

        
 

Cheyenne Field Archers 

Newsletter 
www.cheyennefieldarchers.com/index.asp 

Minutes 05/14/2018 

Attendance: Greg Wooden, Connie Crandall, Dan Conrad, Jim Fraundiest, Tim 

Zacharies, Myron Reed, David Hays, Kent Ketterling, Kayla Ketterling, Al Tharp. 

 

Meeting called to order 7:00 pm 

 

Treasurers report presented by Connie Crandall and motion to accept by Tim 

Zacharies and second by Myron Reed. 

Targets will be ordered from Bullseye archery. 

There was a lengthy discussion about the awards for this year’s bow hunter weekend. 

If we have a buckle sponsor should we give buckles to each class even if that class has 

only one shooter? The consensus was to keep the current rule that each class must 

have at least 2 shooters. The cubs, youth and young adult classes will combine boys 

and girls this year and have awards for each class regardless of number of entries. 

David Hays asked that we purchase a storage container to increase the amount of 

storage we currently have. We have outgrown the garage and need more space. We 

will send out a postcard informing the membership of our intentions and ask for a 

vote. The container will cost approximately $5000 delivered and set up. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Greg Wooden and seconded by Jim Fraundiest.  

Adjourn 8:25 pm 

 

 



 

   

2018 Shoot Dates 

 

Carp shoot 
June 9, 2018 

Check in Rock Lake 7:30 am 
 

Bow Hunter Weekend 
August 4

th
 and 5

th
, 2018 

Aspen Grove at Curt Gowdy 
 

RMAA 
July 15, 2018 

 

High Plains Archery--Laramie 
Outdoor July 21

st
 & 22

nd
, 2018 

 

 

The Cheyenne Field Archers would like to thank our buckle 

sponsors for the 2018 triple crown. 
 

 

 

 

 

High West Distillery 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Mead Lumber 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Capital Lumber 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Cheyenne Field archers held a dinner to raise money for the scholarship fund 

and it was an incredible success thanks to our members and donors. If you visit 

these businesses be sure to thank them for their support of our events. 

 

 



We are asking the members to approve the purchase of a conex container to 

increase the amount of storage needed to store and secure targets and 

miscellaneous things. If you have not voted yet, you have until June 15th.  Send 

your vote to cfasecretary@hotmail.com or drop your post card in the black box by 

the front door at the indoor range.  

 

One final note is to mention the sign hanging above the restrooms. The Wyoming 

Department of Transportation and Cheyenne Field Archers would like to remind 

everyone to buckle up; we want to see you back at the club or on the archery 

range. 

 

mailto:cfasecretary@hotmail.com


Cheyenne Field Archers 

 

 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------     

President 
Dan Conrad 

 
Vice President 

David Hays 
 

Secretary 
Greg Wooden 

 
Treasurer  

Connie Crandall 
 

Membership Registrar 
Mike Lancaster 

Next Board Meeting  

June 11, 2018 

7:00pm 

 

Board Members   

Kent Ketterling 

Bob Graham 

Tim Zacharias 

Myron Reed 

Gary Cox 

 

 Alternates   

Jim Fraundiest 

Judy Wooden 

 

 

 
 
                              
 P.O. Box 20790 
 Cheyenne, WY  82007 
 On the web at: www.cheyennefieldarchers.com/index.asp                                   

207 Members 
 


